
SAFETY REMINDERS

Students and parents
should wait on the curb
when waiting for the
school bus, not off the
curb or in the street.

Do not stand in school
crosswalks, obey crossing
guards if present.

Be focused and aware
when walking in school
parking lots. We
encourage walkers to stay
off their cell phones while
walking. Dark mornings
may make it difficult for
drivers to see walkers.

Bicyclists must abide by
the same laws as drivers,
which means they must
stop for school buses
when applicable.

If possible, wear lighter
clothing/coats or add
something reflective on
darker clothing.

Stay safe!


